Peres Da Costa, David

From:

Sent: 31 August 2016 13:51

To: Peres Da Costa, David

Subject: Objection to planning application 2016/2997/P - 28 Redington Road
Dear Sir

I am writing to object for the following reasons
Unnecessary demolition of a house of architectural merit in a conservation area
Possible destruction of trees

Basement excavation

Yours faithfully

Hazel Finn




